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Subject:  
Please revise the parking on the 100 block of S. Charles Street.  

 
Details:  
5/5/2025. This item was brought forward by Ald. Moltzan as a referral to revise the on-street parking restrictions on 
the 100 block of S. Charles St near the old Randall school. The referral was to revise the existing parking to 4 hour 
parking from College Ave. to the south property line of the Randall school and from the south property line to E. 
Laflin Ave to be unrestricted. Engineering and Police Department staff have reviewed the request and have 
concerns making this section 4-hour parking due to the close proximity of Carrol University and being inconsistent 
with the neighborhood. To date, Police Department staff have received complaints regarding the Wilbur Avenue 4-
hour parking.    
 
Engineering staff is recommending making the parking 2-hour parking Sept 1-June 1 except Saturdays, Sundays, 
and Holidays from College Avenue to the south property line of the old Randall school, and south of the south 
property line unrestricted. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
None. 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing seven (7) “2 Hr Parking signs” would be around $350 and covered by the 2025 Building and 
Grounds Special Projects Budget (3310.54141). 
 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends revising the parking on the 100 block of S Charles St to 2 Hr Parking 
Sept 1-June 1 except Sat, Sun, Hol.  

 



 

 


